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Your Excellency,

I am deeply concerned about the wrongful conviction on 15 June 2021 of lawyer Tony Germain Nkina to five years in prison on unfounded charges of “collaboration with rebels who attacked Burundi.” I believe Tony Germain Nkina is being prosecuted solely because of his former human rights work and connections with the human rights organization APRODH, in violation of his rights to freedom of expression and association.
I therefore urge you to take all necessary measures in order to:

· Instruct the Prosecutor General of the Republic to ensure that Tony Germain Nkina is immediately and unconditionally released and that all charges against him are immediately dropped;
· Ensure that he has full access to his lawyers and family and is protected from torture and other ill-treatment.
Thank you for your attention. I am looking forward to your reply.
Yours sincerely,
(Naam, adres)
